
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We welcome prospective parents and pupils 
 for admission into Year 7 in September 2016 to our 

 

OPEN EVENING 
Thursday 1st October 2015  from 5.30pm - 8.30pm 

 

The Head Master will give a number of talks during the evening. 
  

Tours will take place throughout the evening. Last tours at 7.30pm. 
 

Entrance to the College will be by the pedestrian gate. 
Please note there is no parking on site – you will need to arrive in good time to 

find a parking space locally 
 

Open Mornings: 
For current Year 6 pupils only. By appointment only. 

Monday 5th & Tuesday 6th October 2015, 9.00am – 10.30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

A Jesuit school founded in 1892 for improvement in living and learning 
to the greater glory of God and the common good 

Edge Hill, London, SW19 4NS 
www.wimbledoncollege.org.uk 

 

Wimbledon College 

1892 – 2017 
125 Years of forming men for others 

‘Wimbledon College is an outstanding school’ 
 

‘The Jesuit vision permeates throughout the College’ and  
‘pupils are fiercely proud of being part of this community’ 

 

Diocesan Inspection July 2015 


